
 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:    Off-leash Dog Park Request 
 
DATE: July 15, 2016 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
Todd Martin will be present to discuss his interest in the establishment of an off-leash 
dog park in Cannon Falls.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
No action being requested 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s):  N/A 

 


